Duncan Christian Reformed Church

930 Trunk Road, Duncan, British Columbia, VgL 251

August 23, 2020
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Pastor Kevin VanderVeen The bulletin and weekly sermons can
pastorkevin@duncancrc.org be found on our website,

Cell: 250-510-9295 www.duncancrc.org

Church Office: 250 748-2122 Christian Reformed Communications:
Office E-mail: crc.duncan@shawcable.com communications@crcna.org

The Church Alarm

will be set at 7 pm every evening and disarmed at 8 am every morning.

The Church Office

will be open Tuesday - Friday, 9 am - 12 noon of this week (summer hours).


www.duncancrc.org

At the Church Sunday, August 23
The Sermon, “We Will Overcome”, is from 1 Peter 3:8-22

Worship Groups 5 & 6 meet at 10 am

Worship Group 5 Worship Group 6
B, Cheryl B, Len & Rose

B, Norm & Estherina B, Will & Joanne

B, Alice B, Natashia

B, Rick & Ying B, Gerry & Nellie

C, Harry & Chris de B, Renee

C-Dr, Lita E, Stefan & Sharlene
de B, Kees & Susan K, Deen & Tamara
G, Frank & Margaret R, Mike & Susan

H, Dennise S, Christine

J, Bradley & Joan VanderV, Pastor Kevin & Jessica
N, Jane & Byron VanW, Terry & Janette
P, Amanda V, Tom & Sandy

S, Reyna & Bobby V, Dustin & Kristen
vanB, Matthew & Darbi V, Rijk & Marguerite
W, Sonya

W, Raymond

W, Susan

W, Sadie

W, Ben & Alanna

W, Holly

Live-streaming Sunday Morning 10 am

For Worship Groups 1, 2, 3 & 4 (and anyone else), the Service will be live-
streamed on Sunday morning at 10 am and can be accessed on the Church
website and Pastor Kevin’s Church facebook page.

The Service will also be recorded and will be available once the Service is completed on the
Church’s website www.duncancrc.org and Pastor Kevin's Church facebook page
https://www.facebook.com/duncancrc/


www.duncancrc.org

Worship Groups 1 & 2 for Sunday, August 30 - please sign up

There is now going to be 1 Worship Service at 10 am on Sunday, August 30 for both Worship
Groups 1 & 2.

Please e-mail or phone the office if you ARE planning on attending so that there will be no more
than 50 people in attendance (Government of BC Guidelines for a Worship Service).
crc.duncan@shawcable.com or 250-748-2122 (office hours Tues. - Fri, 9 - 12 noon).

After 50 people have signed up, the rest can watch the service live-streamed Sunday at 10 am by
going to the Church website or Pastor Kevin's facebook page. Since the Service is also going to be
recorded, you can watch it afterwards as well also on the website or facebook.

Worship Groups 3 & 4 for Sunday, September 6 - please sign up

There is now going to be 1 Worship Service at 10 am on Sunday, September 6 for both Worship
Groups 3 & 4.

Please e-mail or phone the office if you ARE planning on attending so that there will be no more
than 5o people in attendance (Government of BC Guidelines for a Worship Service).
crc.duncan@shawcable.com or 250-748-2122 (office hours Tues. - Fri, 9 - 12 noon).

After 50 people have signed up, the rest can watch the service live-streamed Sunday at 10 am by
going to the Church website or Pastor Kevin's facebook page. Since the Service is also going to be
recorded, you can watch it afterwards as well also on the website or facebook.

Guidelines for Attending a Sunday Service

1. Do not come if you are sick with anything contagious (even a cold, etc), are required to self
isolate or have been in contact with someone who has COVID-19.

2. We'd like to use the outside front entrance area for socializing after the service, so for those that
can, please park away from the front entrance (by Campbell Street) or if you prefer, in the back
parking lot. If you have mobility issues you can still park in the front handicap areas.

3. We will sign you in when you arrive. There is hand sanitizer available and also masks if you
would like one.

4. There is also quick drying hand sanitizer by the bathroom for spraying bathroom faucets,
doorknobs, handles, etc. after each use. Only use the bathrooms by the Office.

5. Maintain physical distancing of 6 feet (also stay apart when socializing outside).

6. There will be no congregational singing at this time though there will be worship music projected
throughout the Service.

7. The Library is closed - come during the week when the Office is open.

8. There is no Nursery though you can use the Fireside Room for childcare if needed (the Daycare
side of the church is not available). There is a Toy Box for 10 am and a Toy Box for 11 am.

9. There is no Sunday School.

10. There is no coffee and socializing is in the front parking lot.

11. Sit apart from others in the Sanctuary (family groups can stay together).

12. We will celebrate Lord’s Supper and you can pick up the wafer and juice package before you
enter the Sanctuary.

13. Offerings can be dropped off in a box at the back of the Sanctuary as you enter or exit the
Sanctuary.



Offering Sunday, August 23

Offering for Sunday, August 23: Church Ministries and (Deacon Fund)
Werite the cheque to Duncan CRC and the cause in the memo line.

Offering next Sunday, August 30

Offering for Sunday, August 30: Church Ministries and (Cowichan Valley Hospice Society).
Cowichan Hospice offers support, information, and companionship to those living with an
advancing illness. Support is also available to family and friends grieving the death of a loved one.
Hospice care is available at no cost within the Cowichan region.

Announcements

Monday, September 14: Full Council Meeting 7 pm
Thursday, September 24: Elders’ Meeting 7 pm

Friday mornings 10 - 11:30 am

We are having fellowship together from 10:00 to 11:30 on Fridays.

During the week you can also drop by Pastor Kevin’s Office - either call ahead 250-510-9295 or
e-mail: pastorkevin@duncancrc.org

BC Leadership Development Network

Looking for a way to understand leading the church with Biblical wisdom and faith during crisis?
LDN offers monthly gatherings in a challenging but flexible and conversational format.

Curious about joining a 3 year cohort that meets at Fleetwood CRC (Surrey) or East Hill CRC
(Vernon) and virtually too?

Check out our website - bcldn.ca  Email bcldn.contact @gmail.com

Starting this September, The King’s University is offering online and live-streamed courses to the
public at a significantly reduced rate — only $155.00 each! Experience Edmonton’s Christian
University without the stress of assignments and tests, and in a format that easily adapts to your
schedule. Register for classes today at kingsu.ca/public-courses.

Church Family

This past week, Henrietta’s dad, John K. was moved from the hospital to The Residence in Mission
(TRIM) care home. He will have to quarantine for the first 14 days with no visitors, however by
appointment, my mom can FaceTime with him. His mobility and strength are poor, needing help
getting from the bed to the wheelchair. Prayers for mom and dad’s adjustment are appreciated.
Henrietta, Chris and family

Birthdays this Week:

Monday, August 24: Ralph V

Tuesday, August 25: Betty V

Wednesday, August 26: Jordan W
Thursday, August 27: Marina C

Sunday, August 30: Wayne C, Margaret G
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